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BOROUGH OF LONGPORT 

Atlantic County - New Jersey 

Resolution  

2021-135 

 

A Resolution Amending Prior Resolution on Remote Commission Meetings  

  
 

    WHEREAS, Resolution 2021-123 passed by the Governing Body of the Borough of 
Longport established a limit on the amount of individuals from the public that could attend 
Commission meetings in person due to the COVID pandemic.   
 
 WHEREAS, Due to the capacity limitations on the public attending Commission 
meetings; Resolution 2021-123 and Resolution 2021-127 passed by the Governing Body of 
the Borough of Longport established a remote access feature for public participation in 
Commission meetings for those who could not attend in person.  
    

WHEREAS, The capacity limitation on public attendance at Commission meetings has 
been lifted. The Governing Body of the Borough of Longport has reviewed the continued need 
for the remote meeting access, including the potential for members of the public, due to 
mechanical issues, to be unable to participate in a Commission meeting and the need for the 
public to be fully informed as to Borough business.  
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
  
Resolution 2021-123 is hereby rescinded and Resolution 2021-127 is amended.  Participation 
at Commission meetings by the public will only be in person.  In order to keep the public fully 
informed regarding Commission business, the Borough will voluntarily continue to broadcast 
meetings through the telephonic system.  This will be solely for the public to monitor or hear 
the meeting only; no public participation will be permitted via the telephone broadcast.  
 
   

 

                       RECORD OF GOVERNING BODY VOTE ON FINAL PASSAGE           

COMMISSION AYE NAY N.V AB. MOT. SEC. 

RUSSO        X    

LEEDS     X        X   

LAWLER     X           X  

    X-Indicates Vote     NV-Not Voting       AB-Absent        MOT-Motion           SEC-Second     

                

This is a Certified True copy of the Original Resolution on file in the Municipal Clerk’s Office.      

                

DATE OF ADOPTION: 

9/22/2021    

 
 


